
 
PERINATAL FORUM 

 

Wednesday 11 January 2006  
 

Perinatal Institute 
Crystal Court, Aston Cross, Birmingham B6 5RQ 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Confidential Enquiry into Child Deaths 
in the West Midlands 

 

 

 

 
This stakeholder meeting follows on from the West Midlands “Standards for the care of the critically ill 
and injured child” and seeks to explore the feasibility of implementing confidential enquiries in our Region  
 

09:30 Coffee / Tea and Registration 
 

10:00 Welcome & introduction 
  Prof Jason Gardosi - Director, Perinatal Institute 
 

10:15 Background and proposed plans 
  Dr Gale Pearson - Consultant Intensivist, Birmingham Children’s Hospital 
 

10:30  Standards in the West Midlands   
  Dr Charlie Ralston – Consultant Paediatric Anaesthetist, Birmingham Children’s Hospital 

 

10:45   The CEMACH agenda    
  Prof Deidre Kelly – Chair, National Advisory Committee for Enquiries into Child Health  
 

11:00   Confidential Enquiries in Bristol  
  Dr James Fraser- PICU Consultant, Bristol Royal Hospital for Children  
 

11:15  Coffee/Tea 
 

11:45  Open Discussion 
  

12:45  Close and Lunch 
  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Attendance is free however registration is required, by 30th December 2005. 
Please complete details below and fax sheet to Nicola Beamish – Fax 0121 687 3401 

Alternatively, email details to nicola.beamish@perinatal.nhs.uk 
 

Perinatal Forum 11.01.06: Confidential Enquiry into Child Deaths 
 
 
Surname………………………………  Forename………………………………..… 
 
Post………………………………………Department…………………………….…. 
 
Hospital…………………………………Tel. No. ……………………….……………. 
  
………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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